

Ryan Eugster / Interim Principal

5485 E. Peck Road Croswell, MI 48422 810-679-1400

April 12, 2022

Dear Croswell-Lexington Families,

As many of you may know, I was approved as Interim Principal of Croswell-Lexington Middle School at the Board of Education meeting last night. As well, Dave Kochen, was approved as a Secondary Administrator to assist me in concluding this school year with success. As we close out this year, I look forward to continuing my service in this new role to the staff, students, and families of Croswell-Lexington Middle School.

I would like to take this opportunity to reach out to our families to remind them that we are beginning the season of state testing. Tomorrow morning, April 13, 2022, our 8th grade students will take the PSAT 8/9. This testing instrument is crucial in gauging the academic achievement of our students and in providing direction concerning their future educational needs. I invite all families to discuss the importance of the PSAT 8/9 with their students and encourage all 8th graders to get a good night's sleep to be prepared for the test in the morning.

Sincerely,

Ryan C. Eugster

Interim Principal, Croswell-Lexington Middle School